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RE: Galerucella beetle releases 2022-2022
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(@) You forwarded this message on 5/10/2023 9:34 AM.

Hello Jeanne,

Thank you so much for putting this together. | have talked with my team at DATCP, and we do not require a permit for purple loosestrife biocontrol’s in WI, since there have been thousands of releases

and the impossibility of tracking those releases.

| really appreciate your patience, and the data you pulled together. Moving forward, there is no need to fill out 414 permits or submit data for purple loosestrife biocontrol’s to DATCP.
Please let me know if you have any other questions,

Steph

Stephanie Jentz

State Survey Coordinator

Wisconsin Department of Agriculture,
Trade and Consumer Protection

Plant Industry Bureau

(608) 347-1082

stephan ntz@wisconsin.gov

Please fill out our customer survey to help us improve. Thank you! :




